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The Hokkaido English Challenge

June's newsletter is all about getting outside and
getting active. Happy summer!

The summer days are getting longer, and the
deadline to register for the #HECvirtualrace is
fast approaching! This fundraiser is the perfect
opportunity for anyone who wants to challenge
themselves to a new sport or a farther distance,

or who is just itching to get outside now that
the weather is warming up. The race will take

place from June 12th to the 20th.
 

Sign up at http://bit.ly/HECVirtualRace-2021
before this Friday, June 11th!

The entry fee is ¥2000, which you can
collect pledges towards. Take advantage

of our Photo Filters and Facebook
Frames to keep your friends updated.
Join the Strava Group Challenge to log
your progress, or post your time in the
FB Event. After the race, look forward to
a sweet goodie bag including an HEC 
T-shirt from one of our past camps! 

 
HEC has always been about challenge,

and now we are bringing it to you. 
Will you accept the challenge?!
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